
John Stevenson 
Ontario Securities Commission 
  
Mr. Stevenson, 
  
I have just received an alert from Olympia Trust where I have some investments.  They have 
indicated that proposed changes in the future could require me to divulge financial information 
about me and my family before I am able to invest.  I do not agree with this.  It should be my 
decision how I invest my money.  Olympia Trust does not need to know about my financial 
standing.  I should have done my due dilegence before deciding.  It should not be Olympia Trust's 
decision whether I invest or not.  Certainly they need to provide advice on the risks and rewards, 
but ultimately it is "Buyer Beware". 
  
We are so worried about Privacy now in every step of our lives and yet now they propose I tell 
them everything when all I need is the right amount of cash. 
  
Do Not Do This. 
  
cc Honorable Iris Evans 
    Minister of Finance 
    Alberta 
    sherwood.park@assembly.ab.ca 
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